
FCC 1ST. QT. MARCH 2021 REPORT

The following issues were discussed over KFUN/AM 1230 & KLVF/FM 100.7 radio.

1. U. S. Representative Teresa Leger Fernandez. 

2.Technology Solutions .

3. City of Las Vegas report.

4. Las Vegas Literacy Council.

5. Mora Valley Community Health Services.

6. City of Las Vegas.

*****************************************************************

3/3/2021

Duration: 8:05 a.m. to 8:20 a.m.

Program: Report from Washington, D. C.

Narrative: Congresswoman Teresa Leger Fernandez called in from Washington, D. C. to inform 

the community on various projects she is working on and bills she has sponsored and others she

has supported.

3/3/2021

Duration 8:30 a.m. to 8:45 a.m.

Program: Technology Solutions.

Harrative: Saige Martinez, owner, spoke about a search and rescue beacon he has designed and 

developed and is now being used in Albuquerque, N. M. by a search and rescue team. He is still 

expanding on the use of the device by adding more 

features to advance the process of searching for people that are lost.

3/10/2021

Duration: 8:05 a.m. to 8:45 a.m.

Program: report from the city/water department.



Narrative: Maria Gilvara, city utility director reported on the drought and lack

of water in the community.

3/11/2021

Duration: 8:05 a.m. to 8:30 a.m.

Program: Literacy Council

Narrative: Barbary Perea Casey, member, informed the community as to the 

purpose ov the Literacy Council and work they do in working wiith young

children in providing books to them and assisting those that need help with

reading. They also donate books to schools.

2/25/2021

Duration: 8:15 a.m. to 9:10 a.m.

Program: Mora Valley Community Health Services.

Narrative: Agency staff, Julianne Mendoza, Caulder Temple, Jessica Martinez and Tristen Valdez 

informed the community of all the health services they provide

to area residents. Including Dental, general health services, Covid testing and 

virus shots. ETC.

3/26/2021

Duration: 8:05 a.m. to 8:55 a.m.

Program: City report to te community.

Narrative: Steven F. Aragon, city parks and recreation director reported on projects

his department is working to complete, reported that the city obtained three million

dollars from the governor to build, improve and expand the sports complex. Covid 

testing and the up coming community clean up city wide. 

 

 



 


